SANTA CLARA

POST OFFICE BOX 580 (505) 753-7330 (505) 753-5375 Fax



INDIAN PUEBLO

ESPANOLA, NEW MEXICO 87532 OFFICE OF GOVERNOR

TO:

All Community Members

FROM:

Governor J. Michael Chavarria

DATE:

January 3, 2024

RE:

Invite to Reyes Day Feast

All community members are invited to eat at the homes of the newly elected Tribal Officials on Saturday, January 6, 2024. Installation Blessing will take place at 9:00 a.m. at the Santa Clara Pueblo Catholic Church.

Governor – J. Michael Chavarria (At his home)

Lt. Governor – Charles Matthew Sisneros (At the home of his grandmother's Florence Sisneros)

Tribal Secretary – Madeline Naranjo (At the home of Frances Ann Naranjo)

Interpreter – George Gutierrez & Tribal Treasurer – Kathleen Gutierrez-Naranjo (Old Marcelino Gutierrez Home-Main Village Area)

Tribal Sheriff – Donald Suazo (At the home of his parents – Anthony & Belva Suazo)

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Governor's Office at (505) 753-7330.